

February 23, 2006

Dear Len,

I want to thank you for the excellent work you and your crew did here at the Academy. It was a joy to have you all, and I trust that you enjoyed your time here enough to come again just for a visit!

Scott has told me that you are donating the time that you spent building the decks, and I thank you especially for that. Having them in place immediately was a great boon; having you donate the time is even more wonderful. If you invoice us and indicate the donation, we will be happy to send you recognition for tax purposes.

Thank you again. I hope to see you in the future.

MaryBurns